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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

December 9, 2020 

 

Officer Involved Death Investigation Near Fort Atkinson 
 

FORT ATKINSON, Wis. – The Wisconsin Department of Justice (DOJ) Division of 

Criminal Investigation (DCI) is investigating an officer involved death (OID) near 

Fort Atkinson, Wis. that occurred on the afternoon of Wednesday, December 9, 2020. 

 

At approximately 12:30 pm, Wisconsin State Patrol attempted a traffic stop on 

Highway 26 between Watertown and Johnson Creek. One driver and one passenger 

were inside the vehicle. The vehicle stopped for a short time, and the only passenger 

fled the vehicle, then the vehicle fled the scene. The passenger was later 

apprehended. Wisconsin State Patrol pursued the vehicle. While pursuing, the 

individual inside the car fired shots from the vehicle at law enforcement.  

 

The vehicle continued southbound on Highway 26, road spikes were deployed, and 

the vehicle struck them. The vehicle exited Highway 26 at Highway 12 and came to 

a stop in the median. The driver exited the vehicle with a handgun and attempted to 

carjack a civilian. Three Wisconsin State Patrol Troopers then discharged their 

weapons and struck the subject. 

 

Law enforcement began life-saving measures on the driver. However, the driver 

succumbed to injuries at the scene. 

 

No law enforcement personnel or other involved individuals were injured during the 

incident. 

 

The involved troopers from Wisconsin State Patrol has been placed on administrative 

leave, per department policy. 
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DCI is leading this investigation and are assisted by Jefferson County Sheriff’s Office, 

Wisconsin State Crime Laboratory, and the DOJ Office of Crime Victim Services. All 

involved law enforcement are fully cooperating with DCI during this investigation.  

 

DCI is continuing to review evidence and determine the facts of this incident and will 

turn over investigative reports to the Jefferson County District Attorney when the 

investigation concludes. 

 

The investigation is ongoing and no further information is currently available. 

Further information will be released when it becomes available.  

 

Please direct all media inquiries to Wisconsin DOJ. 
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